Telephone: (518) 842-7961
Fax No. (518) 843-6136

283 Manny’s Corners Road
Amsterdam, New York 12010

Public Notice
Notice of Temporary Road Closure
Portion of Northampton Road, Town of Amsterdam

Notice is hereby given, that on Friday, June 17t, 2022 a portion of Northampton Road, Town of
Amsterdam will be temporarily closed due to dangerous egress from Northampton Road onto
NYS Route 30 for public safety, health and welfare of the general public. A seventy (70’) section
of Northampton Road north of the Chestnut Hill Apartments (formerly known as Mohawk
Village Apartments) will be closed to regulate traffic due to safety reasons. Please visit our
website at: www.townofamsterdam.org for additional details.

Dated: May 31, 2022

Y ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD

inda BartoneHug wn Clerk
Town of Amsterda

To be published in Recorder on Friday, June 3",



